
Important Update: Account Security Breach 

Dear Stakeholders, 

We are writing to inform you about a recent security incident that may have affected your 

account with us. On [insert date], we detected unauthorized access to our systems and initiated 

an immediate investigation. 

Our team has identified that the breach involved [briefly describe what was breached, e.g., email 

addresses, account information], and we are taking the following steps to mitigate the situation: 

• Enhanced security measures to prevent future breaches. 

• Monitoring accounts for suspicious activity. 

• Providing you with resources to secure your account. 

We advise you to change your password immediately and to enable two-factor authentication if 

you haven't already done so. 

Your security is our priority, and we are committed to keeping you informed. For further details, 

please visit our website or contact our support team. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued trust in us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


